
Southwestern University 
Office of University Relations – Alumni and Parents 

 

Homecoming and Reunion Weekend 2014  
REFUND POLICY 

 
 

If you need a refund for all or any specific events during 
Homecoming and Reunion Weekend 2014, please contact the 
Office of University Relations - Alumni and Parents. Please be 
prepared to provide the confirmation number listed on your pre-
registration confirmation email.  
 
Refunds can be requested through Wednesday, October 29, 2014 
at 5 p.m. (Central Time). After the University has finalized 
arrangements with caterers and other event vendors, we will be 
unable to issue refunds after this date. Please note that approved 
refunds will be administered beginning Monday, November 17.  
 
Thank you for understanding this policy.  
 

Office of University Relations – Alumni and Parents 
alumni@southwestern.edu  or  parents@southwestern.edu 

800.960.6363 


